[image: A picture containing logo

Description automatically generated][image: ]








Headlands School 
Anti-Smoking/Vaping Policy

This procedure relates to the management of staff, visitors and young people on Headlands school premises.

Headlands is a strictly No-Smoking/Vaping site, and therefore smoking/vaping is not allowed in any of the school/residential buildings or within the grounds, this includes Vaping.

Staff/visitors who do smoke/vape will need to leave the grounds during break times and this will be subject to Line Management approval and business needs.

Young people at Headlands School who are known to smoke/vape, will be monitored for adherence to the policy.  Any pupils found to be in possession of cigarettes will be asked to hand them in. Persistent abuse of the policy will result in further conversations with staff, young people and parents.
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